
 

Church Bathroom Renovation Work Begins 
 

As part of our ongoing Capital Improvement Projects to upgrade 
and restore our church building, we begin the renovation work to 
the church restroom facilities with construction of two 
bathrooms in place of the one old bathroom which does not 
provide us with modern facilities for use by parishioners 
attending Mass, sacraments and celebrations.   

Work will begin the week of Monday, June 
23rd and is expected to take approximately 3 months to 
complete.  During construction, the only bathroom facilities for 
use will be portable bathrooms located outside the Sacred Heart 
entrance. 
Additionally, to allow the construction workers optimal time to 
complete the work during the day, Monday-Friday Daily Mass will 
be celebrated in the Chapel located in the Saint Joseph Center 
(the former Convent Building) utilizing the main front door 
entrance. The church will otherwise remain open for prayer 
utilizing the Ridge Road and Sacred Heart entrances. Saturday 
and Sunday liturgies, as well as all baptisms, weddings and 
funerals will continue to be celebrated in the church. During this 
time there will be no streaming of the masses during the 
weekdays. 
Thank you for your cooperation and understanding during this 
renovation work! 
 

NOTICE: DURING THE CHURCH BATHROOM 

RENOVATION – DAILY MORNING WEEKDAY 

MASSES FROM MONDAY THROUGH FRIDAY WILL 

BE CELEBRATED IN THE CONVENT CHAPEL. USE 

THE MAIN ENTRANCE OF THE CONVENT 

BUILDING TO ACCESS THE CHAPEL FOR MASS. 


